
Forthcoming courses at the Village Green Childrens’ Centre 

 

Family Learning 

 

Parents’ Forum 

If you could help make decisions and new improvements to Children’s Cen-

tre whilst gain new skills, access training and improve services at no cost we 

have a date available on 9.03.16, 13.04.16, 11.05.16, 15.06.16, 13.07.16, 

14.09.16, 12.10.16, 11.11.2016 & 14.12.16 9:15am.-11:15am, light refresh-

ments, pastries and fruit will be provided. We will also provide childcare 0-5 

years. 
 

Maths and English e-learning Assessments 

These can be any day, any time between 8.30am-4.00pm Monday-Friday 

(using the centre’s PCs) or can be completed at home. 

emoxey2vrf@nsix.org.uk. 
 

Breast Feeding babycafe 

Every Monday from 1:30pm to 3:00pm at the Village Green Children’s Cen-

tre. It is completely free. Come along, relax and put your feet up in our com-

fortable breast feeding surroundings. Breast feeding support is also availa-

ble. 
 

D.I.A.L 
Last Thursday of every month 1-3pm Drop in for help and advice to reduce 
financial exclusion. 
 

Wellbeing Service 
Wellbeing offers a range of free and confidential support to help people 
make  changes  to improve their wellbeing and to help them cope with  
common mental health and emotional issues such as low mood, stress, anxi-
ety and depression. Our service is for 16years and over living in Norfolk and 
Waveney. 
 

Mobile Library Service 
The Mobile Library Services will be available between 3:15pm-4:05pm on the 

following dates: 

10/2, 09/3, 06/4, 04/5, 01/6, 29/6, 27/7, 24/8 

It is free to join and borrow books 

(children’s, teens, adult fact or fiction.  DVD loan 50p) 

 

For more information call 01493 789562 or email emoxey2vrf@nsix.org.uk  
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   Important information, upcoming events  

   and dates for your diary.  
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Head lice 
Please be vigilant and check your children's hair regarding head lice. 
 
Shingles 
We would like to make you aware we have one case of shingles within 
the school.  
 
Hot Lunches 
Can we please ask that if your child is going to be late into school to 
please call the school office if they require a hot dinner or jacket potatoe 
before 10:00am. Any requirements after this time cannot be guaranteed.  
Can all dinners yet unpaid for be paid up to date. If you have any  
concerns please contact the school office. 
 
Premier Sports 
Monday— Archery 
Thursday — Dodgeball 
February 18/19th — Multisport 
If your child would like a space please fill out a Premier Sports form and 
return this with full payment to the school office. 
 
 

SAFS (Student and Family Support) 
Moorlands are building a strong student and family support team. We 
understand that to learn and develop children need to be happy, healthy 
and safe. If you would like to talk to a member of the SAFS team please 
choose option 2 from the phone menu. 
Designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Church/Mr Siddles 
SAFS Key Lead: Mrs Church 
SAFS Lead Worker: Mrs Simpson 
SAFS Assistant Lead Worker: Mrs Gray-Read 

Dates for your Diary  
25.01.2016-29.01.2016– Travelling Book Fair 
12.02.2016– Half Term 
22.02.2016– Term Starts 
 
Poppy Appeal 
We are pleased to announce we raised £339.18 and the school was 2nd in 
the  
district. District total was £3615.91 
  
School Premises 
For safety of your children please do not park on school grounds unless an 
agreement is in place with the school or Village Green Children's  
Centre. 
During school drop off and school pick up please be aware the car park is 
in frequent use. 
 
Applying for Reception Place-September 2016 
A reminder for parents of children who will be 4+ on 1st September.  
Late applications can still be made online at 
www.admissionsonline.norfolk.gov.uk  until this Sunday 24 January. Al-
ternatively you can email: admissions@norfolk.gov.uk and tell us your 
child’s full name, date of birth, address, your contact details and up to 3 
preferences of school in ranked order. Please also tell us if you already 
have a child attending one of your preference schools.  
 
You can contact Norfolk County Council Customer Service Centre if you 
need any further advice or information on 0344 800 8020. 
 
Storytime for Reception 
Year 5 pupils will be leading storytime sessions for reception children dur-
ing lunchbreak. Initially the stories will explore the emotion of loneliness 
in line with our work with Empathy Lab this term. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
Every Monday Mr Lee leads a celebration assembly to acknowledge chil-
dren who have demonstrated core values in a notable way. Parents/carers 
of these children will be invited to join us between 9:00—9:30. We look 
forward to welcoming many of you over the term. 
 
 


